Gu!, Mandx

From: o el ST T T -
Sent: 24 October 2019 11:48

To: Guy, Mandy

Subject: Objection - Anchorage Hotel, Babbacombe.

Dear Ms Guy,

We are writing to object to the application for the extension of sale of alcohol and live music hours at the Anchorage
Hotel in Babbacombe. We live in the property next door and have written to you in the past, as we know other
residents have, to express concern about the current noise from the hotel and swimming pool which have already
caused unreasonable disturbance to local residents. This latest proposal will be untenable.

Live music until 12pm and 1am during the weekends will have an increasingly adverse effect upon the people living
in this conservation area. Many of the residents here are elderly and already find the loud noise to have a negative
impact upon their well-being and health. The persistent noise in the early hours of the morning will also impact
upon families in this area. Moreover, this proposal will have a severe influence upon the character of Cary Park,
which is mainly residential. Its character is of leisure and families, not commercial and night club entertainment.

We hope you will consider this proposal very carefully and vote to disallow.
Please would you confirm receipt of this email and send us the dates and locations of any meetings to discuss this.




